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Local High School Students Volunteer to Support Hardworking Teachers with
New Initiative

Ashburn, VA – August 2, 2013: Teens for Teachers, an innovative organization
founded by high school students at Briar Woods High School, is excited to announce its
launch as a volunteer program dedicated to assisting teachers throughout Loudoun
County. This initiative aims to alleviate the workload of educators by providing reliable
support for essential classroom tasks while allowing high school students to earn
volunteer hours and foster meaningful relationships within their community.

Composed of enthusiastic and dedicated students, Teens for Teachers offers a range of
services, including classroom setup and teardown, laminating materials, grading
assignments, and more. By bridging the gap between students and educators, the
organization fosters a collaborative environment that enhances the learning experience
for all.

“Teachers are the backbone of our society. They have the critical job of teaching our
youth and instilling values that will carry them into adulthood,” said Brooke Wivagg, the
founder of Teens for Teachers. “Their job isn’t easy, and if students can assist with some
of the busy work, then teachers can focus on what they do best—educating.”

With the new school year just weeks away, Teens for Teachers is actively seeking more
students to join its ranks and teachers interested in utilizing its services. Anyone
interested can contact TeensforTeachers@gmail.com.

###

About Teens for Teachers:
Founded in 2012, Teens for Teachers is a student-led initiative dedicated to supporting
educators in Loudoun County. The organization empowers high school students to
make a positive impact in their community while gaining valuable experience in
teamwork and leadership.
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